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To,
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Sir,
Sub: -  Granting of full marks for the questions with multiple correct answers in the JTO LICE held on

26-05-2019 - regq.

Ref: - BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/526 (JTO) dated 12.05.2020.

With reference to the above cited letter, we would like to once again draw your kind attention to the
following.

BSNLEU is continuously demanding that, relaxation should be given for reviewing the results of the
failed candidates of the JTO LICE held on 26.05.2019.

In our earlier correspondences, as well as in the discussions held with your good self, we have already
brought to your kind notice that, there were 10 questions with multiple correct answers in the question
paper for the JTO LICE, held on 26.05.2019. We have demanded that, full marks should be given to the
candidates, for all these 10 questions. This demand is raised from the premise that, the students have
given the right answers to the questions, hence they deserve full marks to be given for those questions.

However, we were told by the Management that, according to the existing SOP, full marks could not be
given. We were also told by the Management that, any change to be made in the SOP, can be made
applicable only for the JTO LICEs to be held in future, and that it could not be made applicable to the
JTO LICE held on 26.05.2019.

This issue was thoroughly discussed in the meeting held between the Director (HR) and BSNLEU on
21.01.2020. In that meeting the Director (HR) was kind enough to hint about granting some relaxation
to the failed candidates.

After the above mentioned discussions, we have already approached your goodself many times,
requesting to grant relaxation to the failed candidates. The candidates who have narrowly failed in
the JTO LICE held on 26.05.2019, are eagerly awaiting some relief, to be announced by the Corporate
Office.

In view of the foregoing, we once again request you to kindly look into this matter and to consider our
demand at the earliest, for which we shall be very grateful.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
(P. Abhimanyu)
General Secretary



